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February 3, 1999

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Fiorida 32389
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Dear Ms. Bayo:

Re: Approval of the Resale Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. and Cincinnati Bell Long Distance pursuant to
Section 261, 252, and 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996

On March 31, 1998, BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Cincinnati Bell Long
Distance filed their resale agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service
Commission. It was approved by Order No. PSC-98-0863-FOF-TP in Docket
980464-TP.

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing as Cincinnati Bell does not intend to
do business in Florida. We are sorry for any problems that this may have caused.
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Dear Ms. Bayo:

Re: Approval of the Resale Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. and Cincinnati Bell Long Distance pursuant to
Section 251, 252, and 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996

On March 31, 1998, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Cincinnati Bell Long
Distance filed their resale agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service
Commission. It was approved by Order No. PSC-98-0863-FOF-TP in Docket
980464-TP.

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing as Cincinnati Bell does not intend to
do business in Florida. We are sorry for any problems that this may have caused.
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